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8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate..   

Following the singing of Praise Songs, children, ages 2-6 yrs, are invited to “Wee Worship.”    
Parents, please pick up your children immediately after the worship service.) 

 

*Songs of Praise 
 

Prayer 
 

Tithes & Offering 

 
Scripture 

 

Message 
 

*Closing Song 

 
*Benediction 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  

Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



11:00am Worship Service 
 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles 
 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
*Opening Hymn   “There Is a Fountain Filled with Blood”                  Page #622 MH 

 

*Affirmation of Faith   “Affirmation from 1 Corinthians & Colossians”             Page #888 MH 
 

*Gloria Patri     “Glory Be to the Father”                  Page #70 MH 
 
Pastoral Prayer & Lord’s Prayer                 Page #895 MH 

 
Tithes & Offerings/Offertory    
 

*Doxology    “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”            Page #95 MH 
 

Scripture      Galatians 5: 22-23 
 
Sermon     “Fruit of the Spirit—Gentleness”                      Tony Bell 

 
*Closing Hymn    “Amazing Grace”                            Page #378 MH 
 

*Benediction 
                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 

 

 

Retirement Announcement: 

For 24 years, Margaret Talley has been a custodial staff member here at Cold Springs UMC. She has faith-
fully and with much dedication cared for our church property and congregation by ensuring it is clean each 
week. Margaret informed us that effective June 1, 2019 she would be retiring, although she will fill in from 
time to time when the need arises. We are so grateful for Margaret's years of service and ministry among us 
and we wish her well in her retirement. Anyone wishing to express one's gratitude to Margaret is invited to 

place cards in Margaret Talley's church mailbox.  



  

The July Fountain is now published  

and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

“Newsletters/Bulletins”. 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collecting supplies to make blessing bags 

for the homeless.  These items include such things as pocket Bi-

bles, travel shampoos, conditioners, soap, and other necessities. A 

green bin is located under the mailboxes in the hallway behind the 

sanctuary and in the narthex.  A list of other items are located on the flyer at these collection bins.  If 

you have questions about this new outreach, email Julie Love at jaxandcb@yahoo.com.   Our cur-

rent needs with spring on it’s way will be:  white undershirts, deodorant, sunscreen, chap stick, 

ball caps, etc. 

Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration 
for the 2019-2020 school year. We have a won-
derful, caring preschool and would love the op-
portunity to have your 1-5 year old enrolled. A 
registration form is on our website coldspring-
sumc.org, then click the preschool tab. Please 
call 704-782-1875 and Carol Hendry, the Pre-

school Director, will be happy to schedule a tour or answer questions.  

 Mt. Pleasant UMC will be hosting a meal packing 

event called “Rise Against Hunger” on Saturday, July 27 

from 9am—12pm.  Rise Against Hunger’s meal packaging 

program is a volunteer-based initiative that coordinates the 

assembly-line packaging of highly nutritious dehydrated 

meals comprised of rice, soy, vegetables, and 23 essential 

vitamins and minerals.  The cost of each meal is 34 cents.  

Their goal is to pack 50,000 meals at this event. 

 Cold Springs UMC is challenged to help raise funds 

to sponsor this event.  We will be accepting contributions towards this event through Sunday, June 30.  

Please note on your check/envelope “Hunger”.  All donations are greatly appreciated. 

 Last, but not least, volunteers are needed to help at this event.  All ages are invited and welcome, 

from age five to ninety-five!  They will need about 300 volunteers.  If you have any questions, please con-

tact MPUMC at 704-436-8845 or visit the website www.riseagainsthunger.org. 

There will be a Church Security/Safety informational meeting on 
Sunday, June 30 at 2:00pm in the church sanctuary.  Anyone 
who is interested in ways we should be securing our property 
and monitoring the safety concerning a potential threat to our 
congregation is welcome and invited to attend. This will be led 
by Rocky & Dana Nance who are specialized Law Enforcement 
Firearms Instructors.  They will be explaining what their church 
has in place for security and making suggesting on ways Cold Springs can do the same. 

mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com


Combined Children's Sunday School Summer Schedule 
 

¶ Rising 5th graders and younger are invited to a combined summer 
 Sunday School. 
¶ Each week will include a Bible story video, a hands-on learning    
 activity, and a snack! 

¶ The class will be held in the "Pre-School Sunday School Class" upstairs, across from the History 
Room during the regular 10:05 to 10:55 time.  It will last from June 16 to August 18. 

¶ The Children's Sunday School teachers will rotate teaching coverage each week. 
 

ALL CHILDREN ARE INVITED! 

Join us for  

Vacation Bible School    

 

We invite 2 year olds* though rising 6th graders to join us for Bible School as 

we learn that we are all different in many ways, but we have the same heart and 

it's our heart that should mirror Jesus's love for us.   If we follow Jesus's exam-

ple, we love everyone. Through songs, games, activities and the Bible Story, we 

will learn how much Jesus loves us and, in turn, how we should love others. 

 

Date:  Friday, August 2
nd,

 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM  (Ice Cream and decorated cookies served) 

 Saturday, August 3
rd

, 9:30 AM - 12:30 PM  (Lunch will be served) 

 

Registration in the Sanctuary.   After the opening, children in rising 3rd - 6th will go to the Scout Building for 

activities.    

 

Rising 3rd - 6th graders, will meet in the Scout Building on Saturday at 9:30 AM and finish their activities 

before taking the van to Piedmont Residential Center to "love like Jesus" to the children who live there.  We 

hope to do another project to "love like Jesus" while we are out. 

 

We invite all families to come to the breakfast at the Church prior to Bible School on Saturday. 

 

*must be potty trained or have a parent with them. 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  June 23 ñ30, 2019  

8:45am Contemporary Worship Service  

9:45am Fellowship Link  

10:05am Sunday School for all ages  

11:00am Traditional Worship Service  

3:00pm FLAMES ñConf Rm #2  

Monday :    

Tuesday :    

Wednesday :    

Thursday :  

Friday :   

Saturday :   

Next Sunday :    

8:45am Contemporary Worship Service  

9:45am Fellowship Link  

10:05am Sunday School for all ages  

11:00am Traditional Worship Service  

2:00pm Church security mtg ñSanctuary  

Prayer List:  Darrell Creed, Josie Beck, Jackie 

Walter, Cindy Faggart, Lori Love, Julie McGinnis 

& Gracie, Billy Barnhardt family, Neil Wagoner, 

Tiffany & Stacey Galloway, Randy Morrison, 

Beth Morrison, Bryson Troutman, Bobby Shepe-

ris, Francis Patton, Mike Styers, Kathi Lewis, 

Kathleen Kent, Hazel Simpson, Pat Benson, 

Brenda Broadway, Tucker family, Kendall family, 

Art Harris, Ron Bogard, Keith Poole, Shirley Hur-

locker, Tom & Kanettia Adams, Cindy Faggart, 

kids with cancer, Cathy Dickens, Bobby 

McClure, Amanda Falweel, Jeff Guest, Sherry 

Helms, Brandi Mantooth family, Gary Tucker, 

Janice Cook, Barbara Flack, Brandy Mann, Hel-

len Kelly, Lawson Helms, Cathy Talley, Brandi 

Elaine, Braxton Rodgers, Carolyn Morgan, Wes 

& Anita Kennerly 

 

Someone to Remember This Week… 

  

 Phil Fearrington  

 2095 Mt. Pleasant Road W  

 Mt. Pleasant, NC 28124  

 

Send a card, say a prayer, make a visit.  
Let them know you care. 

 

 

In His Service today : 

 

Greeters: John & Sue Richert 

11:00am Greeters:  Bill Barnhardt & Carol Barnhardt 
11:00am Ushers:  Bill Barnhardt, Paul Ecton, 

   John Caton, Loy Ingold 

 

Nursery Volunteers today:  Terri Pruitt 

Nursery Volunteers next week:  Annette Hammill 

 

Audio/Visual:  Jeff Heintz, Terry Lewis, 

  Karie Long, Don Gray 

   

Custodians:  Cathy Talley & Paula Faggart 

Grounds:  Earl Beaver & Daniel Beaver 

STATISTICS 
 

Tithes & Offering                          6/16/2019 
   General Fund                                     $6,109.77 
   Rise Against Hunger       660.00  
   Prayer Steeple        200.00

           
 Attendance                                  6/16/2019 
   Sunday School                     74                        
   8:45am Worship Service                     85 
   11:00am Worship Service         82 


